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Greetings,        February 2014 

It’s been a short uneventful month. Not that we haven’t been extremely busy, just nothing 
noteworthy to report. The post office was on strike this month and there have been power 
outages due to load shedding and threats of more power outages, as demand outstrips what is 
available. Our internet has also been unreliable, especially the ability to use skype. On a good 
note, we have gotten a lot more interest from additional businesses who want to help us. 

We had three birthdays this month. Piet turned 13, Sam, and Oneile turned 5. 

 

The Fold had it’s semiannual board meeting this month. Mainly discussing current events and 
where we are going in the future. Decisions were made to concentrate on training for staff and 
researching the possibility of getting a private school started. 

The Hayes family were joined by their very best friends, the Botzum family. They’ll be here for a 
few weeks and are looking at the possibility of becoming missionaries also. 

We have a special request going out to all retired school teachers. Our longest school break 
here is from the last week of November through early January. We are requesting retired school 
teachers consider spending that time with us. We have a lot of children who are seriously 
behind their peers. They need one on one tutoring to help them catch up. Please consider 
spending the end of this year with us, or any time for that matter – weekend and afterschool 
tutoring is always welcome year round. You won’t regret it. It will change your life and the life of 
a child. 

 

Prayer requests:   The Hayes being successful in getting their South African driver’s licenses. 
Teyani’s eye lesion. Short and long term volunteers.  Power and internet to be working on a 
regular basis. The children do well in school this year. Botzum family and decisions to be made. 
 
Praises:  Local interests in The Fold continue to increase.   

  

God bless,   
Paul and Micky Prince 


